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Florence Nightingale & Mary Seacole 

Year 2 children enjoyed a really interesting presentation all about Florence Nightingale and Mary 

Seacole. 

An actress came into school, dressed as Florence, to help the children appreciate her contribution to 

nursing and medical care during the Crimean war and beyond. Many of the children told me about 

her Lamp. 

They also learnt about Mary Seacole's contribution to nursing, this was done via Teams. 

What a wonderful way to enhance our curriculum. 

Coffee Morning 

Thank you to the Parent's Association for organising the new parents coffee morning. 

It was very well attended and there were some lovely cakes too. It was delightful to meet so many of 

our new parents and socialise with them. 

European Day of Languages 

Thank you very much for all the support you gave to our European Day of Languages. 

The children looked magnificent in all their different clothes. Thank you also for all the generous 

donations you gave for the International Breakfast, I know that the children enjoyed all of these, 

some of them even ate them at the forest. 

What a great day celebrating all European languages and rich cultural diversity of our school. 

Sports Update 

Congratulations to the boys last weekend as they represented our school at the Rushcliffe Autumn 

Tournament. 

Girls play tomorrow morning, we wish them luck and know they will represent the school with pride, 

energy and commitment. 



On Sunday many of you will be joining us for the Robin hood Mini Marathon at 10am on the 

Embankment. 

Come along, cheer and support our superb athletes and their families. 

International Evening 

On the 30th of September we will be hosting our annual International Evening. 

Parents from all cultures bring examples of food from their countries to share and enjoy as a 

community. 

Further information is to follow from the Parents Association, we ask that if you are at all interested 

that you join in and help if you can. 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

 

FOUNDATION   96.9% 

YEAR 1               93.3% 

YEAR 2               99% 

YEAR 3               97.7% 

YEAR 4               95.1% 

YEAR 5               98% 

YEAR 6               94.8% 

  

Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

96.5% attendance as a whole school. Our year 2 Pupils are overall attendance winners with 99% well 

done. 

Looking Ahead  

• 24.09.2022 - Girls Football 

• 25.09.2022 - Robin Hood Mini Marathon 

• 30.09.2022 - International Evening 

• 11.10.2022 - Parents Consultations 

• 13.10.2022 - Parents Consultation 


